
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Re: INVITATION TO ATTEND THE DENR BAMBOO VIRTUAL FAIR (OCT. 5-8, 2021)
1 message

National Greening Program <nationalgreeningprogram@gmail.com> Mon, Oct 4, 2021 at 1:00 PM
To: Yahoo <oredr3@yahoo.com>, NGP DENR 3 <ngp_denr3@yahoo.com>, mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph,
mimaropaengp@gmail.com, r2@denr.gov.ph, Yahoo <denr02@yahoo.com>, Remedios Agnar <ngpr2@yahoo.com>, ORD
DENR CARAGA RXIII <ordcaraga@gmail.com>, Ngp Caraga <ngp_caraga@yahoo.com>, ORED-denr1ored@yahoo.com,
NGP-denr1engp@gmail.com, "cprs@customs.gov.ph" <red_reg12@yahoo.com>, fms_rtd12@yahoo.com,
jameltawantawan@gmail.com, Calabarzon Region <r4a@denr.gov.ph>, denrncrored@gmail.com, DENR Region 6
<r6@denr.gov.ph>, ngpfrddr6@gmail.com, reddenr7@yahoo.com, NGPOPCEN Region7 <r7ngpopcen@gmail.com>,
denr_9@yahoo.com, r9 Ngp <ngpregion9@gmail.com>, Production Forest Management Section
<denrncrcddpfms@gmail.com>, r11@denr.gov.ph, NGP Section DENR XI <ngps.denrxi@gmail.com>, r10@denr.gov.ph,
ENGP Region10 <region10engp@gmail.com>, ored8@yahoo.com, DENR TACLOBAN <ngpr8@yahoo.com.ph>, "DENR
Regional Office No. 5" <red_reg5@yahoo.com>, ngpo fms <ngpofmsdenr5@yahoo.com>, denr_baguio@yahoo.com.ph,
Opcen CAR <car_ngp@yahoo.com>, r1@denr.gov.ph, r3@denr.gov.ph, r5@denr.gov.ph, R7@denr.gov.ph, r8@denr.gov.ph,
r9@denr.gov.ph, Ncr Ored <ncr_ored@yahoo.com>

Here is the updated URL: https://denrbambooevent2021.veap.ph. Thank you.

On Mon, Oct 4, 2021 at 3:52 PM National Greening Program <nationalgreeningprogram@gmail.com> wrote:
The Department of Environment and Natural Resources through the Forest Management Bureau takes part in the 
annual celebration of World Bamboo Day every September 18 with this year’s theme: “Alay ng Bayan sa 
Inang Kalikaksan, Kawayan!” As one of the activities of the said celebration, the Bureau will host a Bamboo 
Virtual Fair on October 5-8, 2021 that will feature the initiatives, projects, and programs of the DENR and other 
stakeholders on bamboo. 


The FMB extends its gratitude to the DENR Regional Offices for supporting the celebration of the 2021 Bamboo 
Month through the different activities hosted by the Bureau. Please be informed that the Regions’ submitted NGP 
Success Stories will be featured on the main stage of the Bamboo Virtual Fair during the second day (October 6, 
2021). Moreover, on its launching day tomorrow, October 5, we are inviting the Regions and its field offices to 
please watch the program that will be broadcasted live on FMB’s Official Facebook page at 10:00 AM.


In this regard, please be advised that the Bamboo Virtual Fair can be accessed through the following URL: 
http://denr.bambooeventevent2021.veap.ph  starting on October 5, 2021, at 8:00 AM. Please take note that the 
URL will only be activated on the starting date of the event, and will only be accessible throughout the schedule of 
the same.


Should you need further information, please do not hesitate to contact For. Gaña or For. Tamayo through this 
contact number: (02) 8927 4873 or through electronic mail: nationalgreeningprogram@gmail.com. You may 
also visit the FMB’s Official Facebook Page (https://www.facebook.com/denrfmbofficial) for more updates. We 
are looking forward to your presence at the first-ever Bamboo Virtual Fair in the Philippines!


Thank you very much and warm regards.
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